NEW MEXICO ENERGY, MINERALS and
NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

GARY E. JOHNSON Lori Wrotenbery
Governor Director
Jennifer A. Salisbury - Oil Conservation Division
Cabinet Secretary
11/20/2001

Anadarko Petroleum Corp
PO Box 2497
Midland, TX 79702

Dear Sir:

On March 5, 2001 this office received a Form C-103 (Notification of Intention To Convert to Producer) on the Ballard
Grayburg San Andres Ut Tract 22 #4 (30-015-03361). This form was approved and returned to your office on March 14,
2001. '

Since that date no action has been taken resulting in this well being converted to a production well.

It is requested that the procedure outlined in this C-103 be initiated immediately so this well may be brought into compliance
prior to December 24, 2001.

Please contact this office 24 hours prior to the initiation of this work so that a witness may be furnished.

Respectfully,

Gerry Guye
Compliance Officer
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